
 

Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

 
 

Effective Sunday, June 1, 2025 

In conjunction with the Hawaii Department 

of Transportation’s Kaneohe Repaving 

Project and marked crosswalk removal at 

Kamehameha Hwy @ Mahinui Rd, DTS will 

discontinue the following bus stop. 
 

Bus Stop #1769 (Kamehameha Hwy + Mahinui Rd)  

 

The nearest bus stops will be at: 
 

• Bus Stop #1768 (Kamehameha Hwy + Mokulele Dr) 

• Bus Stop #1770 (Kamehameha Hwy + Halekou Rd) 
 

 

 
 

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at 808-768-8368 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 


